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No Early Mobile Voting in Brown Co.
(KNZA)--There will be no early mobile voting sites in Brown County for the upcoming general
election due to a malfunction with the equipment software.

County Election Officer Debbie Parker informed county commissioners on Monday that the
problem has been fixed, but the data will not be uploaded until later in the week.

Parker says advance voting for the November 4th general election will begin next Monday, October
20th, in the County Clerk’s office. Registered voters can cast their ballots in person in the office
during regular business hours until noon, November 3rd.

You can also call the county clerk’s office to have an advance ballot application mailed to you or

download an application from the County website. The deadline to request an application is Friday,
October 31st.
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